
JJ1!Ít Dr. Latan E. Holmgren, 

American Bible Society, 

1865 Broadway, 
New York, N.Y .. , 10023 

Dear Dr. Holmgren, 

August 19, 1968 

Your lPtter of August 12, reached me a short time ago. 

There is no clifficultv on our part for the fact that you 

must limit your presence at the Second General Conference 
of the Continente.l Episcopate of Lstin America. from August 27 

to Se".ltember l. Accomoda.tions will be provided for you at ..._ 
riledellin. You mav write to me there (Seminario Conciliar, 

l.ledellin) to inform me of vour arrival or at the address of 
the General Secretariat of the Second General Conference. 

The letter which was sent to Dr. 0livier Beguin and 

the letter of Dr. Beguin to ,,ou will suffice for accrec1i tation 

at the Conference. 

\'Ti th Dersonal best vv-ishes, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

Antonio Cardinal Samoré 


